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Hello,

My comments on the proposal to increase the water rate is to implement a bracket scheme or staging rate

increase.
Meaning, if water usage exceeds certain level, the rate will be based on the next rate level.

The increase should not be a flat rate or a linear rate.
it should be a step rate based on consumption. So people conservative in water usage, gets rewarded with

lower rate bracket.

Thank you

Andy



